
 

Dear Sisters, 

“The great gift of Easter is hope - Christian hope which makes us 
have that confidence in God, in his ultimate triumph, and in his 
goodness and love, which nothing can shake”. (Basil Hume) 

May the peace of the Risen Christ fill our hearts and all those 
impacted by COVID-19.   

Happy Easter! 

 

United in joyful ALLELUIA 
The Provincial Council & the sisters of the Province of Africa 
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